
 MEMORANDUM 
 

ROAD COMMISSION  DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 
TO:  Justin Rose, Brette Stager, Tonia Crawford, Andrew McNiff, Jerry 

Westrick & Bill Hazelton 
 
FROM:  Mike Clark 
 
DATE:  June 19, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: CULVERT POSTING CHANGE in Port Huron Twp. 
 
Due to advancing steel deterioration the following culvert’s maximum load 
rating has been decreased: 
 
Minnestoa Road over Bunce Creek #6 (C08-T20) in Port Huron Twp. 
 
Twin large culverts 35 feet south of intersection with Peavey Street 
 
Previous Posting 
 

- NONE - 
 
 
NEW Posting 
 
Current structure capacity is: 
 
10 ton – Single 
14 ton – Double 
26 ton – Triple 


